Wesley International Academy Library

Andrea Tomlin - Library Media Specialist - andrea.tomlin@wesleyacademy.org
Kellie Maxwell - Media Assistant - kellie.maxwell@wesleyacademy.org

Drive-Thru Library Book Check Out

Starting Friday, August 21

We as a school community find it very important that we find creative ways to get reading resources into
our students’ hands. Our library has a great selection of books for all ages and we want them to circulate
through our school community. For this endeavor to be successful all library patrons will have to follow
the outlined procedures, stick to return due dates, and be good stewards of our library collection.

Process Overview

Families can browse the WIA library database by visiting:

https://search.follettsoftware.com/metasearch/ui/76145

Once your student(s) find titles they are interested in checking out you will need to email Mrs. Tomlin and
Mrs. Maxwell. In your email please include your student’s full name, teacher, and the titles of the book(s).
Emails that are received by Wednesday at 8:00 am will be processed for pickup Fridays from noon - 2:00

pm in the school parking lot. Parents will stay in their cars and the

books will be brought out to you.
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If you currently have books checked out from last year please be
prepared to bring them with your first drive-thru check out. Please feel
free to reach out to see which titles your student may have out. All
library books will be due back at the time of your next pick up or after 3
weeks.

Happy Reading from Mrs. Tomlin
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